Meeting Notes —04/20/2022

From the initial build, the site appears to coming along well.

The main improvement that can be made is setup of the homepage, although, as we discussed,
lack of HTML experience is the biggest issue for both of us.

Rather than the cramped city streets of Japan being the graphic for the site’s background, a
car’s engine has been substituted.

The color and font of the site is to be selected by Maddy. So far, the fonts and color schemes
have been fitting, but Maddy may change either depending on the look of the final build.

The addition of a Gallery tab on the home page was discussed and would greatly benefit the
site.

In all, the site is on its way to completion and any further questions will be shared via text

message.



